
  

Firmware upgrade for Lifeline Smart Hub 

Firmware version 5.10.8 

 

• We've introduced an important firmware upgrade for Lifeline Smart Hub. 

• This upgrade enhances the reliability of your Lifeline Smart Hub. 

• Please upgrade all Smart Hub units to firmware version 5.10.8 as soon as possible. 

• This can be done via DMP. 

• Please refer to p43 of the DMP reference guide/user manual for further details on how to upgrade firmware. 

• This can be found here; 

https://www.tunstall.co.uk/our-products/product-catalogue/lifeline-smart-hub-and-dmp/ 

 

If you need further technical assistance, please contact the Tunstall helpdesk (01977 660204). 

 


